
2025 Ripley Reunion Committee

March 25,2022

Mike Fair, Director of Community Services

Township of Huron Kinloss

21 Queen Street, Ripley ON

Dear Mike,

Re: Waiving of Rental Fee, Ripley Community Center

Planning is about to begin for the 2025 Ripley Reunion and our Committee is taking shape. We have

started assembling a wonderful group of volunteers from the area and are excited to get to work on

planning another memorable event for the past, current and future residents of this community

The Township has always been an essential supporter and partner in hosting this event and we are

looking forward to again working with you in the planning stages. ln previous years, the Reunion

Committee has used Township facilities for hosting its meetings and we are seeking a similar
arrangement at this time. We are asking that the Township again, consider waiving the rental fees for
the time used for these meetings.

This is just the beginning of what will be an extensive discussion between the Reunion Committee and

the Township and we look forward to working with you to host an exceptional event for this
Community.

Sincerely

Matt Farrell, Chair


